
Diane Sarkies - Attention:Director,Infrastructure Projects 

  
Name: Mary Abraham 
Address; 14 Elderberry Place, Cherrybrook, 2126 NSW 
Name of application ; North West Rail link, EIS 2 Submission 
Application number : SSI-5414 
I do not have sufficient details to either support or object to the proposal. From the small 2 page note that I got while 
waiting for the train in Pennant Hills did not give me sufficient information to make a decision. However, I will object to 
the proposal should the current direct line to the city will be impacted. For years I am able to go to the city without 
having to change trains - first via Strathfield and after the epping-chatswood line was operational then via Chatswood.  
If I have to change in Epping or Chatswood to get to the city in the future, then it will not be convienient and would 
disrupt my daily commute and the time taken to get to my place of work in the city. To change and be with thousands of 
other waiting for the connecting train to the city would be disruptive to the smooth travel I experience every day. I would 
definietly not support the proposal if this happens.  
I am a regular train user and have no complaints in the running of the Northern line to date. So the plan will impact my 
opinion in the future if I have to change trains to get to my place of work in the city 
Thanks 
 
Regards 
Mary 

From:    mary abraham <marypadman@gmail.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    26/11/2012 8:58 AM
Subject:   Attention:Director,Infrastructure Projects
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